
April 20, 2020 
 
 
 
 
Mark Roeckell 
American First Contracting, Inc. 
837 Oakton Street 
Suite F, Unit 2 
Elk Grove Village, IL 60007 
 
Dear Business Owner:  
 
 
Re: NCA Certification Approval Service Disabled Veteran Owned Small Business (SDVOSB) 
Certification Term Expires: April 18, 2021 
 
 
Congratulations! After reviewing the No-Change Affidavit (NCA) information you supplied, we are pleased to inform
you that your firm has been granted continued certification under the Veteran Business Program (VBP).  
 
This certification is in effect with the State of Illinois until the date specified above. 
 
Your firm's name will appear in the State's Directory as a certified vendor with VBP in the specialty area(s) of: 
 
NIGP 91800: CONSULTING SERVICES 
NIGP 95859: INDUSTRIAL MANAGEMENT SERVICES 
 
Also, please be advised that this certification does not gurantee that you will receive a State contract. Please visit the
Vendor Registration page on www.opportunities.illinois.gov and be sure to register with each of the Procurement
Bulletins listed so that you are notified of upcoming solicitations in your NIGP codes. Certification with the Business
Enterprise Program does not ensure you receive notifications; you must also register with the Procurement Bulletins. 
 
Thank you for your participation in the VBP. We welcome your participation and wish you continued success. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Carlos Gutiérrez 
Certification Manager  
Veteran Business Program


